
Christmas Holiday Notice Board 

We will be closed from December 24th 2pm till we Open on 2nd January 9am, 

Orders can be place during our closed period & will be process when back on 

the 2nd January. 

For next day delivery service (We use Parcelforce Express 24) to receive parcels before Christmas orders will need to 

be placed on Friday 20th  best before 12pm for Monday 23rd delivery, our parcels are normally collected 

between 2pm & 3pm each day (No weekend deliveries), we will try our best to push late orders 

through. 

Royal Mail Tracked 48 – Last posting date for before Christmas delivery is Friday 20th December, any 

orders after this would be most likely be held at warehouse locations (If parcels ordered on 

21/22/23rd December), Royal Mail will be open one or two days after boxing day so there is a 

possibility of receiving your parcel during this period. 

Wishing all our customers a very Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year!! 

 

 


